Notice on Spam Email Alert about Fictitious Claim

Please be informed that at or about 9:26 am (Hong Kong Time) on 17 November
2015, our Senior Management received an e-mail under a fake email address
(hereinafter called the “Email”). After making all necessary enquiries, we hereby
confirm that the Email was sent not distributed or released or sent by our internal
email system. After our investigation, the Email was, in fact, sent by a company in
the United States of America and its content is fictitious and hence, we shall not be
responsible for any loss or damage incurred by those recipients accessing the E-mail

or any other emails with similar content.

We have expressed our great concern about this incident and have reported to Hong
Kong Police (hereinafter called “Police”) for investigation and trust that Police will
take all necessary actions against those who distributed, released or sent the
fictitious emails. To avoid any undesirable issues and to protect our respective
interests, we strongly advise and remind all receivers of the E-mail or any other
emails with similar content not to believe its content and/or not to assess and/or not
to open the E-mail or any attachment thereto and to delete it immediately once

received.

Should you have any query, please feel free to contact our Miss Kelly Lo by the

following means for verification:

1) Contact No. (852) 2694 6126 ;
2) Fax No. (852) 2690 3826 ; and
3) Email: kellylo@cct.com.hk
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